
 

 

          
        

  

   
          

       

     
                 

    

  

   

 

 

 

 

             
               

            
    

16/5/28 

Dear General 

Thank you for your note of yesterday. I have wanted to come over and see these last few days 
but have managed, with my usual luck, to get a violent cold from somewhere which I am dosing with 
aspirin to lay and shake off. 

I am sending you the receipt from the Post Office showing that 16 parcels and not 15 were 
delivered on Ms. Warner’s previous shipment. Apparently there is some mistake on the side of Ms. 
Warner’s ship that only 15 were received. 

I will come over and see you as soon as I can shake this cold off, in the meantime, if you care, I 
would be glad if you could give the wife the money you mention—will surely be mighty acceptable. 

Trusting you are improving in health 

Your very sincerely 

J. E. Albert 
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